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Client Advisory 

August 19, 2021 

Eastbound Trans-Tasman Shipping 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 
Capacity to move containers from the East Coast of Australia to New Zealand has been under increasing pressure since 
the beginning of 2021. For the next 2-3 months we expect this situation to get tighter with carriers restricting bookings 
and/or diverting space on their Trans-Tasman service to move containers to support the disrupted Australian coastal 
services. 
 
C.H. Robinson will continue to accept bookings and will work with carriers to secure as much space as possible to support 
customers. We understand all shipments are important, however, please make your C.H. Robinson representative aware 
of any shipments which are particularly sensitive as the more information we have to work with the shipping companies to 
secure space the better.  
 
We will continue to look at alternatives to FCL container shipping such as LCL, Break-Bulk, & Roll-On/Roll-Off where 
these options suit the cargo-type and will discuss with customers as appropriate. 

 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 

C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson 

 

 

 

 


